

STATE OF HAWAII DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

P. O. BOX 3378 HONOLULU, HI 96801-3378

June 21, 2013

In reply, please refer to: File: 13-334-SPM

Mr. Jeffrey Klein Restoration Project Manager NAVFAC Hawaii EV3 400 Marshall Road, Building X11 Joint Base Pearl Harbor-Hickam, HI 96860-3139

Facility/Site: PHNC, Halawa Main Gate GSA, Remedial Action Area 1

Subject:

Review of REQUEST FOR CHANGE IN MONITORING FREQUENCY

AND DISTRIBUTION OF 37TH AND 38TH SEMIANNUAL

PERFORMANCE MONITORING REPORTS FOR REMEDIAL ACTION AREA 1 (HOTEL PIER SITE), NAVSUP FLEET LOGISTICS CENTER (FLC) JOINT BASE PEARL HARBOR-HICKAM (JBPHH), HAWAII

Dear Mr. Klein:

The Hawaii Department of Health Hazard Evaluation and Emergency Response (HEER) Office has reviewed the request for change and concurs with the change in monitoring frequency from semi-annually to annually. Should you have any questions concerning the above please feel free to contact me at 586-7574.



Steven P. Mow
Remedial Project Manager
Hazard Evaluation and Emergency Response Office